
FESTIVAL VOLUNTEER 

Free Parking for Festival Volunteers at Casa di Pasta (located across the street 
from the Church) 

Casa di Pasta parking vouchers will be available in the church office until 
Thursday, June 16, 2022.  If you have signed up to volunteer, you may pick up 
your voucher at your convenience. 

Otherwise, before your shift begins, you may pick up your parking voucher 
from the church parking attendants as you enter the church lot.  Then 
proceed across the street to Casa di Pasta restaurant.  

Please display the voucher with the correct DAY on your dashboard. 

This will allow you to park for free during your ‘shift’ on the day you have 
been scheduled to work. Parking is in a designated area towards the back of 
their parking lot. 

If you have any questions, please call 

 Marina - 973-896-1591 or Georgia - 908-797-6454 

PLEASE NOTE that there are a limited number of Casa di Pasta parking spaces 
available this year.  After the limit is exceeded, you will need to go to the 
Community College  

FREE Parking at the County College of Morris (CCM) with FREE 
Round-trip Shuttle Bus Service! 

Please go to the County College of Morris (CCM)  where we have 
plenty of parking.  

Our Shuttle Bus service will bring you right back here to the 
Festival and is operating continuously! 

Easy directions to CCM:  

• Left out of the church driveway  

• Left at the Traffic Light onto Dover Chester Road 

• Approx. 1 mile to CCM, entrance is on the Right. Follow signs  

   to Parking Lot 9, on your Left, across from the tennis courts 

Thank you! 
Saint Andrew Festival Committee 


